
APPLE BLOSSOM CAR SHOW 2021 CANCELLED

Since the COVID-19 restrictions in Virginia effective April 1, 2021 are to limit

outdoor gatherings to only 100 people, the Region has cancelled the 

62nd Apple Blossom Meet which had been tentatively scheduled for

May 8, 2021. It would not be feasible for the Region to put on the Meet

under those circumstances. Please put the Meet on your calendar for

May 2022 -- we will have more info in March 2022.


